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From: Sandra Stradley <sstradleymsw@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 1:36 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: SB 860

I am writing to strongly support the passage of SB 860 
 
I have been very fortunate to have a thriving private practice that has spanned over 40 years. It truly 
saddens me that dramatic cuts in insurance reimbursement rates, rises in insurance premium costs, 
and ridiculous hoops providers and patients, alike, must "jump through" are severely limiting the 
availability of psycho therapeutic services.  In addition, due to very low reimbursement rates, I have 
needed to resign from several insurance panels, thereby being forced to turn away patients who 
cannot afford either out-of-network fees or to pay privately. 
 
Therefore and previously stated, I am strongly urging the passage of SB 860. 
 
Sandra L. Stradley  MSW 


